From: <u>Stephanie Wagner</u>
To: <u>Sabrina Pandolfo</u>

Subject: Council

**Date:** August 9, 2024 11:40:10 AM

## Morning Sabrina

I wanted to see if we could please enter a request from The Chamber at the next council meeting.

The Temagami and District Chamber of Commerce is once again hosting the Wild Game Dinner on Saturday November the 9th. We request that the rental fee for the hall please be waived. This year has been full of big changes for The Chamber and we continue to do our best to rebuild the financial stability. We ask that you consider our request.

Thank you for your time.

## Stephanie Wagner

President

Temagami and District Chamber of Commerce <a href="https://www.temagamiinformation.com">www.temagamiinformation.com</a>

